

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF RIGA

Summary for School Council meetings in January, 2021

On Monday, January 17th, 2022 a regular School Council meeting took place. The meeting started with discussing ongoing actions related to hot lunch in K118 development needs as well as scholarship. Afterward, Cyrielle Bazin gave an update on student admissions status as well as a Marketing activities update. During the director's report, Shane Kells reported on updates for the Child Protection Committee. SK informed that School has been in contact with embassy representatives for discussing connecting the fencing and CCTV cameras around School buildings. Additionally, SK reported on Covid-19 updates: ISR is following Government regulation changes and constantly trying to adapt. Afterward, Business manager Inese Avotina presented the Finance Report for December 2021. During the Facilities Committee, it was reported that the most important topic at the moment concerning the New campus project has been to agree on the rent price and costing algorithm. Towards the end of the meeting, SC members discussed preparation for the Community Workshop: new Campus building on January 27, 2022.

On Wednesday, January 26th, 2022 a regular School Council meeting took place which was dedicated to Facilities Committee update and discussion of ISR/Linstow Lease agreement.

Please feel free to contact us at school.council@isriga.lv in case of any questions or comments.

Paldies, спасибо, and thank you!